Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

1). Is the provision and maintenance of your current street furniture (e.g. Bus Shelters) funded or partially subsidised by advertising?
As of 15th March 2020, all bus shelters in the city are owned by Leicester City Council, advertising is not being used to fund these shelters.

Prior to 15th March 2020, a number of these shelters were owned by a company called JCDecaux who did fund the installation and maintenance through advertising revenue. JCDecaux transferred ownership of the shelters to LCC on 15th March 2020.


2). Do other outdoor advertising contracts exist unrelated to Street Furniture provision (e.g. Free standing 6 sheet units / wall mounted displays on Local Authority owned buildings and land)?
No, we are in a procurement process for a new bus shelter provider where advertising income may be offered by the contractor.  

3). If so, please confirm the contract start and end dates, together with the name(s) of the incumbent Media Owner / Maintenance provider.
Not applicable.

4). Please also provide number and type of advertising panels involved (e.g. digital / back-lit) and the advertising revenue generated if possible.

Not applicable.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

